
 

EZ PICKUPS HAWAII 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update 

 

The health and safety of our employees and customers is a top priority at EZ Pickups Hawaii. 

While our drivers are out in the community, we thank you for your help and patience. 

 

Driver Health & Safety 

In order to keep our drivers healthy and on the road, we ask your help by remembering the 

following guidelines: 

 All rubbish must be in bags, tied at the top and placed out by 7am on your day of 

service. 

 We appreciate you wiping the handles and covers of your trash cans with disinfectant 

wipes that we must handle. 

 

Customer Service 

Our office is open and a customer service representative is available to answer any inquiries 

you may have. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation! Please stay safe and healthy. 


